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Public Notice 
 
The Rib Mountain Metropolitan Sewerage District (RMMSD) has developed a new Facilities Plan 
to evaluate and recommend upgrades to the Wastewater Treatment Facility to meet its needs 
over the next 20 years. A public hearing will be held on January 10, 2023, beginning at 11:30 am 
at the RMMSD office for any comments, questions, and discussion on the plan. This notice 
provides the public the opportunity to review and comment on the plan for a period of thirty days 
ending January 18, 2023. 
 
For questions, or to obtain a copy of the plan please contact: 
 
Mr. Eric Donaldson 
Rib Mountain Metropolitan Sewerage District 
151401 Aster Road 
Wausau, WI  54401 
 
A copy of the plan is available for viewing at RMMSD’s offices during the public notice period. 
Written comments on the plan will be received by RMMSD at the address listed above until 
January 18, 2023 at 2:30 pm. Verbal comments can be made at the public hearing.  


